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IN THE MATTER OF

NORTHERN ONTARIO WIRES INC

AND THE ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD

BOARD FILE NUMBER EB-2012-0353
INTERROGATORY RESPONSES

November 23, 2012



Further to our previous letter in the above mentioned proceeding, Northern Ontario Wires Inc. has file for an extension in its responses to the interrogatories as a result of key staff turnover. The extension will allow for the outgoing CFO to assist in the answering of the interrogatories after regular business hours. As a result of the turnover, the extension was not filed before November 14th. Continued efforts will be made to submit responses by December 7, 2012.

Sincerely,

Geoffrey Sutton, CA
CFO
Northern Ontario Wires Inc.
